
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Please ensure you have moved your car on the date below’  

 

Resurfacing works in Old Dean 
 

Between the junction of Hyde Lane and the junction of Hyde Meadows 

On Monday 10th February 2020 

                      Closed between 7:30am and 6:00pm 
 

 
 

We are writing to tell you about works we’ll be undertaking in your area. 

 
These repairs have been recommended as a priority by your local County Councillor  

Richard Roberts and are funded using the Highways Locality Budget. 

Information about locality budgets can be seen here www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/localitybudgets 

 
 
What you need to do: 
 

• If you need to use your vehicle, please make sure you move it outside the road closure area shown 
on this letter, at least 30 minutes before we are due to start working 

 
What you need to know: 
 
 

• Vehicles will not be allowed access through the road closure during the works, 
except for emergency vehicles. 

 

• Please refer to the yellow signboards on your street to see the exact dates, timings and 
permit number. Any date changes to these works will be communicated on the yellow 
signboards at either end of your street and at www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/roadclosures 

 

• These works are weather dependent and may be postponed if poor weather is forecast. 
 

• Details of any disruptions to bus services can be found 
at www.intalink.org.uk/timetables (search for your service). If you're unable to find this 
information please call our customer service centre on 0300 123 4050. 

 

• All local businesses will be open as usual. 
 

 
 

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/localitybudgets
http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/roadclosures
http://www.intalink.org.uk/timetables


 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Further information: 

 

• The permit number for these works is BA0080000005120 full details can be found at 
www.one.network 

 

• If you have any special needs or circumstances, please contact Eurovia - 01992 784100 - 

hcc.comms@eurovia.co.uk or CSC on 0300 123 4047 or email us at 
cschighways@Hertfordshire.gov.uk 

 

 

We understand these works may be an inconvenience to you, however, we ask you to support us as we make 
the necessary improvements. 

 

 

To hear live traffic information and news across Hertfordshire, please follow us on social. 

http://www.one.network/
mailto:cschighways@Hertfordshire.gov.uk

